
 
 
MAY 29, 2020                     for more information, phone the Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002 

SPECIAL BOE MEETING JUNE 1ST  
 

The Peru CSD Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Monday, June 1, 2020 at 
6:30 PM.  It is anticipated that an executive session will take place immediately following the 
6:30 PM start, to discuss matters of public safety, and that the Board will reconvene for 
public session business at approximately 7:00 PM.  The main focus of the meeting is to 
conduct a public hearing on the upcoming June 9th budget vote & board election.  Due to 
current COVID-19 conditions, the meeting will be held remotely via Google Meet.  The 
public may view the meeting live at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UEoB5OIBxzs&feature=youtu.be.  The meeting will also 
be recorded and will be available on the District's website at www.perucsd.org.  The 
meeting will include a public comment period not to exceed twenty (20) minutes.  Comments 
will be read in the order received and will be limited to two (2) minutes per sender.  Public 
comments may be submitted until 3:00 PM on June 1st.  Comments may be emailed to 
perucomments@perucsd.org.   
 
 
The full agenda will be available on the District's website. 
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